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RESOLUTION 
Craters of the Moon National Monument and Preserve 

Bureau of Land Management  
Upper Snake River District Resource Advisory Council 
September 11, 2003 

The Upper Snake River District Resource Advisory Council has been involved in the 
process of developing management strategies for the recent expansion of the Craters of 
the Moon National Monument and Preserve.  Since the Executive Proclamation #7373 
was announced, the Upper Snake River RAC has received briefings and updates on the 
expansion process and the development of new management plans.  The USRDRAC set 
up a subcommittee to offer help to the Bureau of Land Management and the National 
Park Service as they planned for the future of the monument.  The subcommittee sent 
representatives to attend various interdisciplinary team meetings of the agencies 
involved. RAC members also attended public scoping meetings, open houses and 
alternative concepts workshops.  The Upper Snake River RAC was represented at the 
Choosing By Advantage workshop where the various alternatives were evaluated and 
voted upon. 

BE IT RESOLVED the Upper Snake River Resource Advisory Council supports the 
efforts of the Bureau of Land Management and the National Park Service thus far in the 
management planning process of Craters of the Moon.  It was observed that the agencies 
use a well thought-out process to sort through natural resource information and public 
comment. The process seemed to be a logical method to gather public comment and 
create management alternatives.  The selection of a preferred alternative was done in a 
thoughtful and reasonable way. 

The USRDRAC lends its support to the preferred alternative, Alternative D, and 
encourages the agencies to continue developing management strategies that enhance the 
landscape from the perspective of Alternative D. 

The RAC appreciates the opportunity to provide input, and is committed to continue to 
help at any stage of development and implementation of management plans. 

Signed: 
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